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Telephone: 1300 794 880 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS / BUSINESSES 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) is commencing 
early investigations for the proposed upgrade of Flagstaff Road between Hyland 
Avenue and Bonney View Road. 
 
Detailed planning to ascertain the preferred option to upgrade this road has 
commenced, with the contract for the planning study awarded to Aurecon.   
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure is seeking to better 
understand community issues and concerns.  We encourage you complete the 
survey at yoursay.sa.gov.au/flagstaffroad as your response will help to inform the 
design and project outcomes. Alternatively you may wish to complete the feedback 
form enclosed.  
 
If you would like to meet a member of the project team you are also welcome to 
pop by to one of our drop in community information sessions at: 
 
o Seaford Central Shopping Centre - Thursday 12 December 2019 between 5pm 

and 8pm 
o McLaren Vale Central Shopping Centre – Saturday 14 December 2019 

between 10am and 1pm 
o Aberfoyle Hub Shopping Centre - Monday 16 December 2019 between 1pm 

and 4pm.  
 
We have also enclosed a fact sheet for your information. Should you have any 
concerns or questions in the meantime, please contact DPTI’s Community 
Engagement team on 1300 794 880 or email DPTI.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au.   
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
DPTI Community Engagement team 
 
December 2019 
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